
 
7st March 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
Re:  Term 4 Updates 
 
It’s back to a busy half term with lots going on at DMN for parents over this term.   
 
Parent Weekly Events: 
These sessions are free for anyone to join; you do not have to have a child in the school!  The activities aim to be fun, come 
along and try one out. 
 
Mondays:   Women’s Wellbeing Walk and Talk 9-10am 
Wednesdays:   ESOL classes 9-11am 
Thursdays: Open Library 3.30-4pm   (bring your child to the library and choose some books to read at home) 
Fridays:   Ladies Exercise & Wellbeing 9-11am 
 
Special Events: 
Tuesday 8th March:   Road Safety Awareness 9am 

Bradford City Council are attending in order to gain support from parents in making our roads safer 
for the children. 

 
Monday 14th March:  Gup Shup Coffee Morning 9am 

Join in with our free coffee morning and let us know what kind of adult classes you might be 
interested in e.g. Computing Classes, Employability, and Maths! Find out more about classes that 
Bradford Council might be able to offer our community at DMN. Bring a friend 

 
Thursday 24th March:   Reception Parent Workshop 9am 
   Come along to our phonics workshop to find out how to support your child with developing their 

Reading. 
 
Friday 25th March:   Keep Manningham Clean Campaign 

We will be asking parents to support us in litter picking around our fabulous school; this has been 
requested from the students who would like our area to look better!  More details will be sent out 
nearer the time, if you would like to help us please contact Mrs Ansari. 

 
Week beginning 28th March:   Parent consultation: more information to follow nearer the time 
 
Vacancy for a Lunchtime Supervisor 
We currently have a vacancy for a lunchtime supervisor; this will be for 2.5 hours per day 11-1.30pm.  You will need to do 
some 1:1 with a child at lunchtime and engage in our active supervision on the playground.  If you are interested, please speak 
to a member of the Office.  Closing date for applications will be Wednesday 16th March. 
   
Thank you all for your continuing support we hope to see you at one of our events this term. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Terri Leighton 
Principal  


